	St Charles Catholic Primary School- Governor Visit Form

	Name of Governors: Stephen Roberts

	Date:  Thursday 14th December  2017 

	Time: 2.00pm- 3pm

	Visited EYFS & KS1 Nativity

	Purpose of Visit: Catholic Life

	Staff Present: All EYFS &KS1

	Comments and Observations:
I attended this Nativity performance in a packed hall, of the families and relatives of the EYFS & KS1 pupils. It was a Nativity with a difference ‘Whoops a Daisy’ but one that delivered the powerful and compelling Christmas story. The audience were thoroughly appreciative and properly reminded about the origins of their faith and why Christmas is celebrated.

It was evident that much committed teamwork had gone into this preparing for this performance, in which everyone one of the pupils not only played a part, but thoroughly engaged in it, with much gusto and joy. 

As a 64 year old ex-pupil of the school, I was reminded of my Catholic education and Nativities I was involved in at the school, many years ago. With me was my mum another ex-pupil, who at 93 was reminded of her childhood at the school and the important part the Catholic faith has and does play in her life. Across those generations to the current day it was heartening to see catholic life as core to all that happens at St Charles a clear and deep faith, led by the Headteacher.
           Catholic Life at St Charles, is in safe hands.

	Next Steps:  
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